
GRAND JUNCTION CITY COUNCIL 

 

SPECIAL SESSION MINUTES 

 

MAY 3, 2017 

 

 

The City Council of the City of Grand Junction, Colorado met in Special Session on 
Wednesday, May 3, 2017 at 5:00 p.m. in the Administration Conference Room, 2nd 
Floor, City Hall, 250 N. 5th Street.  Those present were Councilmembers Chris Kennedy, 
Duncan McArthur, Barbara Traylor Smith, Rick Taggart, Duke Wortmann, and President 
of the Council Phyllis Norris. 
 
Staff present were City Manager Caton, City Attorney Shaver, Finance Director 
Romero, and Deputy Finance Director Valentine. 
 
Councilmember Taggart moved to convene into Executive Session to Discuss the 
Purchase, Acquisition, Lease, Transfer, or Sale of Real, Personal, or Other Property 
Interest under Colorado Revised Statutes Section 24-6-402(4)(a) of the Open Meetings 
Law and said they will not be returning to open session.  Councilmember Kennedy 
seconded the motion.  Motion carried.   
 
The City Council convened into Executive Session at 5:03 p.m. 
 
Councilmember Boeschenstein arrived at the meeting at 5:12 p.m. 
 
Councilmember Taggart moved to adjourn.  Councilmember Kennedy seconded.  
Motion carried.   
 
The meeting adjourned at 5:35 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
Stephanie Tuin, MMC 
City Clerk 
 
 


